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From the Principal’s Desk 
Welcome back!  I hope everyone had peaceful, prayerful, and purposeful Spring Break.  
The students came back in great spirits and ready to learn.  To help our Tiger Leaders 
maximize success throughout the remainder of the year, I am asking for a renewed 
commitment from families: 
 

- ON TIME AND READY TO SHINE ~ Families can drastically impact student 
outcomes by assuring on time arrivals and positive conversation on the ride to 
school.  Setting the tone for a positive, productive day at school begins with a 
family’s morning routine.  Attendance is taken at 8:00.  Tardiness negatively 
impacts each child in our community by disrupting the learning environment. 
Parents must prioritize timeliness. 

 
- COMMUNICATION ~ Communication is key to success. Checking daily 

homework and communication logs, referencing Teacherease, and responding 
to timelines for the main office (tuition deadlines, scholarship requalification, 
and registration) foster a proactive culture.  Please do not hesitate to reach out 
to teachers or administrators with any questions or concerns.  Our partnership 
is key to student success! 

  
A few other topics to note: 
 
Tuition deadline – MONDAY April 30th.  All 17-18 tuition balances must be paid in full 
by the end of the month.  Please contact Ms. Yolanda Wallace with questions.  
ywallace@mht-stl.org or 314-23-9014 x 103 
 
18-19 Registration – Please see the handout in today’s folder indicating your student’s 
18-19 enrollment status as of 4/10/18.  For families who have completed all necessary 
paperwork and have paid registration fees for next year, Ms. Wallace will be calling to 
schedule times to sign tuition agreement letters.  It is at this time she will discuss 
additional financial aid.  It is our goal to complete all tuition agreement forms before 
May 1st.  PLEASE HELP US MEET THIS DEADLINE BY MAKING PAYMENTS AND 
COMPLETING PAPERWORK.   
 
Academy Parent meeting (current 5th-7th families) – Thursday, May 11th 5:00 pm 
We will be discussing summer session and Academy expectations. 
 
Also, please take a look at the calendar to the right,  
there many exciting things happening at MHT…we hope you can join! 
  
God Bless, 
Mrs. Kilmade, Principal                                OVER 
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Calendar 
 

Sat, Apr 14 
MHT Varsity Basketball 
Tournament Game @ 
10:00 am at Assumption  

Go Tigers! 
 

Tues, Apr 17 
Campus Clean-up and 
Spring Beautification 
4:30-6:30 ~ Volunteers 
Needed 
 

Thurs, Apr 19 
3:15 Dismissal Academy 
Aftercare Provided 
 

Thurs, Apr 19 
3:30-5:30  
Volunteer Appreciation 
Event in PAC 
 

Fri, Apr 20 
1:00 Dismissal  
Faculty Meeting 
NO AFTERCARE 
 

Sat, Apr 21 
MHT Trivia Night @ 6:00 
at Cardinal Rigali Center 
 

Wed, Apr 25 
Family Dinner @ 5:15 
 

Sat, Apr 28 
MHT Family Fun @ St. 
Nick’s Roller Skating 
time TBD 

mailto:ywallace@mht-stl.org


MHT Spiritwear 
Order your MHT Gear Today!  Visit mht.lipic.com and order school shirts, car decals, headbands, and much more!  All 
orders will ship directly to MHT. 

 

Donations Please! 
The school is in need of the following supplies 

 Kleenex 

 Pencils 

 Paper Towels 

 

Allergy season  

Please make sure the main office as proper paperwork for allergy 
and asthma medications.  Students may NOT carry over the 
counter medications on their persons.  This causes a severe safety 
concern for our community.  If you need information on how to 
register medication in the main office, please contact Ms. Pittman. 

 

CONGRATULATIONS 8th GRADE  
Congratulations to our 8th grade boys basketball team on winning the first round of the City-County CYC 
tournament on Sunday.  The competition was tough, but the Tigers were tougher.  They battled neck and 
neck through four quarters of hard fought basketball when Kam T. hit a buzzer beating three-pointer to 
send the Tigers to the second round of the tournament.  Come cheer on the team this weekend: 
 

- Saturday, April 14th at 10:00 @ Assumption School (4709 Mattis Rd, St. Louis, MO 63128) 
 
#ProudtobeMHT 
  

 

Graduate Support Program – Good News to Share! 
St. Mary's High School senior Donovanne Austin, a graduate of Most Holy Trinity c/o 2014, was named to 
the AAA Conference Honorable Mention team for this season of Basketball.  Congrats Donovanne! 
 

Academy Summer Session 
All incoming 6th, 7th and 8th graders are required to attend MHT’s Academy Summer Session or an approved 
high school prep program. 
 
Dates:  Tuesday, May 29 – Friday, June 15 
Times: 8:00-3:15 
 
 

Proud to be MHT!    Help spread the word… 
There are many ways you can share the good news of MHT and encourage your friends and family to enroll 
in private education.  Here are just a few ways to help: 

 Take flyers and brochures to your church and work 

 Post an advertisement on Facebook, Instagram and other social media (will be emailed to you) 

 Speak to your church congregation about the benefits of faith-based education 

 Pass out flyers at your child’s sports games 
 

If you are able to help in any way to recruit K-7 students for the 2017-2018 school year, please contact Ms. 
Pittman and Ms. K at 314-231-9014 or jkilmade@mht-stl.org Thank you! 
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